
  
     12th Annual  

      John Murphy and Bob Hunter Memorial  
     Winter Flounder Tournament 

     Saturday, April 1st, 2006      

 
An annual tribute to Monmouth County fishing legends and  

ocean advocates John Murphy and Bob Hunter 
 

 

Join COA and hundreds of competitors as we kick-off the 2006 
fishing season at this no-entry fee, fun-filled family tournament. 

 
Event hosted by Bahrs Landing at 2 Bay Avenue, Highlands, NJ 

 
Blessing of the Waters & Continental Breakfast – 9:00 a.m. 

 
Weigh-in – 3:00 – 5:00 p.m. 

Flounder must measure 12" for weigh-in eligibility. Possession limit is 10.
  

                         

$300 Grand Prize 
$150 - Second Place

$75 - Third Place 
     

                                        
Children’s Games, Silent Auction, & 50/50 Raffle-– 3:00 – 5:00 p.m.  

Refreshments provided by Bahrs Landing & Hunterdon Brewing Co.  
 

Proceeds raised will support COA’s important work to 
improve ocean water quality.  Visit www.CleanOceanAction.org. 

 
 

Registration is free.  To register and be entered to win door prize, 
please contact COA at (732) 872-0111 or events@cleanoceanaction.org.


